
We are so proud of 3rd year student TJ
Molloy, who spent time in Serbia with the
Ireland U15 soccer team. TJ scored two

goals, and Ireland won all three matches!
Well done TJ! 

1st year student Lorcan O’Connor
travelled to Barcelona over the Mid-Term
break with the Dundalk Schoolboys team,

who won the tournament. Lorcan also
won Player of the Tournament. 

Well done Lorcan, we are delighted for
you.  

Congratulations to 5th year student
Grace Conway. Grace recently

represented Ireland at the World Junior
Boxing Championships in Armenia. We

are proud of you Grace! 

Junior Cycle Results 
On October 18th, the Junior Certificate class of 2023
received their highly anticipated results. We were delighted
to welcome so many parents/guardians into the school to
celebrate this great occasion with their children. All of us
here in Scoil Uí Mhuirí are delighted with the fantastic set of
results that this amazing group received! 
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In the early hours of October 28th, 60 students and 7
teachers headed to Dublin Airport to begin their

history/geography trip to Italy. The group visited Venice,
Sirmione, Milan, Verona, Movieland and the San Siro Stadium

during the trip. They also visited Romeo and Juliet’s House,
Verona Arena and the Bridge of Sighs. 

The teachers wish to thank the students for their impeccable
behaviour during the trip and we hope they all had a great

time. Thank you to the organisers and teachers who
travelled. 

Extra-Curricular @ SUM
Our Gaelic teams have had a very

successful term and we now have two
Leinster finals to look forward to after

Christmas. 

Our senior team had an impressive win
over Beaufort College. The second-year

team had two great wins this term
against Athboy CS and Coláiste Clavin.
Our under-16 team also had a great win

over Coláiste Chú Chulainn.

The very best of luck to both teams in the
final! 

Congratulations to 5th year student
Hannah Hanratty, who is the Scoil Uí

Mhuirí winner in the Dundalk Rotary Club
Leadership competition. 

Italy Trip 2023 



Trade Fair! 
On November 30th, our Transition Year students showed off their creations at the annual trade fair.

This is a real highlight in the TY programme for many. From cookies to football socks and everything in
between, it went down a storm! A big thank you to all students especially Ms. Farrell for their

monumental efforts. 

The Chairperson of the Board of Management, Cllr John Sheridan paid a visit and highly commended
the companies. The Trade Fair was on for students during the day and open to the public in the

evening time. A big congratulations to the students for their great products!  

 

Christmas Choir Service

On Monday, December 18th, we hosted a choir service
in the gym. We had the student, parent and teacher
choirs perform on the night. A huge thank you to all

involved!  

Congratulations Leah!
Congratulations to 6 Liffey student Leah

Shevlin, who was awarded the Louth
County Council Civic Award for 2023.
Leah was nominated for this award by
Cllr. John Sheridan for her work with

Comhairle na nÓg. We are proud of you
Leah! 

The Student Council have had a very busy first term.  
During our meeting time, we have discussed and debated

many things. We read over and discussed the various
school policies. All those were ratified by the council. We

also reviewed our constitution - which is important,
ongoing work - to finalise it and rewrite it in the new year.

We also discussed various aspects of school life. 

We look forward to 2024 being productive and we have
many plans up our sleeve to make it so. 

Student Council 

We were delighted to host our parents in
early December for a festive wreath-

making class. It was great to see so many
in with us enjoying the preparations for
Christmas. Many thanks to the parents

for your ongoing input to policy
development.   

Parents Morning!



In early November the school celebrated
Stand Up/Anti-Bullying Week. This is an

important annual event in Scoil Uí Mhuirí. We
take this opportunity to remind students that
bullying of any form is not tolerated. We also

stand with members of the LGBTQI+
community and celebrate diversity during this

week!

1 Juno: Lee McDonnell 
        1 Iris: Jamie Johnson     

1 Flora:  Féile-May Buckley
1 Rhya: Daniel Hoey
1 Dalia: Ellie Harmon

Overall 1st year: Jamie
Johnson

4 Gort: Calum Harmon
4 Gleann: Daniel Holdcroft

4 Inis: Charlie Tuite
Overall 4th year: Calum

Harmon

2 Carr: Adam Bradley 
  2 Lee: Lilliana Jassa

2 Elliot:  Niamh Douglas
2 Plath: Mykhailo Nikolenko

Overall 2nd year: Lilliana
Jassa 

5 Ferdia: Kori-Lee Logue 
5 Setanta: Conor McCullough 

5 Méabh: Aaron O’Donnell
5 Rath: Sarah Zeiger 
5 Oriel: Molly Flood

Overall 5th year: Kori-Lee
Logue

3 Banba: Nadine Breen 
3 Fódla: Mya Malone
3 Éire: James Murphy 

3 Macha: Joshua Adeniran
3 Danú: Anna-Lynn

Cunningham 
Overall 3rd year: Mya Malone

6 Boyne: Declan Rafferty
6 Fane: Naia Maher Hernando

6 Glyde: Bella Burke 
6 Liffey: Isobel Landy-Hand 

Overall 6th year: Naia Maher
Hernando

Stand-up Week 

Student of the Month 
Congratulations to our student of the month winners for November!


